
SBRC 

Meeting minutes  

April 4, 2022 

Members present: 

John Tocci, John Heffernan, Phil Gonzalez, Steve Bilafer, Victor Hebert, Mayanne 

MacDonald Briggs 

Absent: Mr. Coughlin 

Members of School Administration present: 

Superintendent Welch, Assistant Superintendent Dr. Gotgart 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM 

No public comment 

Chair Tocci discussed the requests for agendas and minutes from a member of the 

community. Chair Tocci met with Paul Munchbach to ensure that all will be posted. 

There were no minutes to review. 

Superintendent Welch updated the committee on the Request for Services process and 

where the Administration was in this process. Submissions are not complete but will be 

completed during April school vacation week. The deadline for submission is May 1. The 

submission will be more than 90 pages, including all School Facilities Master Plan 

Updates. 

The Statements of Interest for Greenlodge and Riverdale will also be finalized by end of 

vacation. Votes by the School Committee and Selectboard are required for final 

submission. 

Mr. Hebert shared that timeline dates for all MSBA processes are found on their 

website. 

Next meeting April 25, 2022 at 7 PM to review submissions 

 

At 7:25 PM, Mr. Hebert motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. Heffernan  

voted unanimously.  


